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We will be having semester 
meet and greets with all 
Nanoscience students at the 
beginning of the Fall and 
Winter terms. In the Fall, the 
program Advisor will introduce 
himself and talk about protocol 
for booking appointments. 

See recommendation 3.

The advisor for the program 
will arrange a meeting in 
January 2020 between the 
students of the Nanoscience 
program, and the key 
instructors of the program. This 
meeting will be to discuss the 
expectations of the program, 
ensure that the students know 



the key instructors and their 
areas of research (for potential 
CHEM 4908 thesis research 
projects), and to meet each 
other. Here, the students will be 
informed that Seán Barry is the 
current advisor for the 
program.

Administrator of the Carleton 
nanofab FANSSI has 
undertaken a redesign of the 
keystone courses in the 
Nanoscience program (CHEM
3600: Introduction to 
Nanotechnology and CHEM
4103: Surfaces and 
Nanostructures). Given the 
feedback from the program
review, he will strengthen the 
themes of bio, energy, and 
environmental nanoscience in 
these courses.

We have been in discussions 
with the Electronics 
Department in Engineering on 
how to set up the courses to 
allow Nanoscience students in 
without requiring special 
permission. The Undergraduate 
Administrator will continue to 
correspond with the 
Department throughout the 
timetabling process.



This year the Chemistry 
Department will be hosting the 
first NanoDay. This day is 
designed to teach high school 
students who are interested in 
Chemistry more about the 
fields of Nanoscience and 
Nanotechnology. This
outreach event is for students 
in Grade 11 Chemistry or 
Grade 12 who are interested in 
studying Science at Carleton 
University, or who are 
passionate about Chemistry 
and would like to learn more 
about Nanoscience and the 
programs Carleton University 
has to offer. This year we will 
be accepting 45 high school 
students from the Ottawa 
Area. We will use the outcome 

the size and scope of future 
Nanoscience outreach events. 


